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The State Water Resources Control Board’s Division of Drinking Water (DDW)
requires community water systems to release an annual Consumer Confidence
Report, or Water Quality Report. This document offers essential information
about the safety and quality of your drinking water, highlighting compliance with
both federal and state standards. 

City staff has been working diligently to prepare the 2025 edition for public
distribution. The City of Seal Beach’s report presents a detailed overview of the
local water supply, based on water quality data collected throughout 2024. It
outlines the water’s sources, its contents, and how it measures up to regulatory
requirements. As in previous years, the water delivered to your home continues
to meet or exceed the quality standards set by federal and state regulatory
agencies. 

The report will be mailed directly to all Seal Beach water customers in mid to late
June and will be made available on the City’s website for convenient online
access.

2025 Water Quality Report


